
 
 

 
 

 
 

Want an easy way to help the library? If you shop at Redner’s, we 
have a new opportunity for you with the Save-A-Tape program, 

which they’ve developed to help various non-profit organizations 
throughout the community. 

 

 
 

We have a box in the library where you can drop off your 

Redner’s receipts. We can collect these and return them as part of 
the Save-A-Tape program to earn 1% of the total amount you 

spent. This doesn’t include items controlled by the government, 
such as milk, alcohol, tobacco products, and taxes, but we can 
make some money off of anything else. Please ask your friends 

and family to save their receipts and donate them to WTPL. This 
can really add up over time, so every little bit helps! 
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